
 

 
Sent via Arbor email 

21 May 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: May Half Term ‘In Person’ Meet Up - socially distanced of course! 
 
During half term next week we would like one of our members of staff to meet up with your 
child for a socially distanced walk.  We believe this would be a great opportunity to check 
in with your child, get out of the house, stretch those legs and meet up with a familiar face. 
Staff would meet your child at your house to go for a local walk and perhaps learn a thing 
or two about your neighbourhood!  
 
The Government have announced that to meet with one other person outside of your 
household is permitted, here is their quote from Gov.uk website: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-
cant-do/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do 
 
1:1 What can I do that I couldn’t do before? 
There are a limited number of things you can do now that you could not do before: 

● spend time outdoors - for example sitting and enjoying the fresh air, 
picnicking, or sunbathing 

● meet one other person from a different household outdoors - following social 
distancing guidelines 

● exercise outdoors as often as you wish - following social distancing 
guidelines 

● use outdoor sports courts or facilities, such as a tennis or basketball court, or 
golf course - with members of your household, or one other person while 
staying 2 metres apart 

 
Staff will contact you directly to organise the walk at a mutually convenient time. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us via email: infogrk@thegreenroomschool.com 
or the school mobile: 07549 078891. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Danielle Haxby 
Head of School 
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